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Date Issued:  18-Jun-19 

 

End of Life Notification EOL 18.059 
 
This document is an End of Life (EOL) Notification for the following Gen1 QSFP+ 
LR4 transceivers. 
 
 
Affected Part Numbers and Recommended Replacement Part Numbers 
 
The table below shows Finisar’s part numbers (P/N) affected by this EOL 
notification, along with the recommended replacement P/Ns: 
 

EOL P/Ns Replacement P/Ns 

FTL4C1QE1C FTL4C1QE2C 

FTL4C1QE1L FTL4C1QE2L 

FTL4C1QL1C FTL4C1QL2C 

FTL4C1QL1L FTL4C1QL2L 

FTL4C1QM1C FTL4C1QM2C 

FTL4C2QE1C FTL4C2QE2C 

FTL4C3QE1C FTL4C3QE2C 

  
 
Reason for the EOL notice  

 
These changes will enable Finisar to continue offering the highest performance 
products at competitive prices and ensure Continuity of Supply. 
 
 
End of Life Dates 
 
All last time buy purchase orders must be received by December 18th, 2019.  The 
last time ship date will be June 18th, 2020. 
 
Order Acceptance/Change Conditions 
 
Any orders for the discontinued products listed above with a requested ship date 
after September 18th, 2019 will be non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). 
The words “non-cancelable, non-returnable” must be clearly indicated on these 
orders.  These orders cannot be changed, rescheduled, or cancelled. 
 
RMA Replacements 
 
After December 18th, 2019, Finisar reserves the right to replace any of the 
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discontinued FTL4CxQx1x(-xx) products listed above returned under RMA 
(Return Material Authorization) with the equivalent FTL4CxQx2x(-xx) parts, or 
with a credit, if it is deemed to be Finisar responsibility. 
 
List of Supporting Materials 
 
Reports concerning reliability and production verification tests for the 
replacement products FTL4CxQx2x are available upon request. 
 
 

For more information please contact your local Finisar representative, or  
Finisar Corporation 
1389 Moffett Park Drive 
Sunnyvale, CA  94089-1133 
Tel. (408) 548-1000 
Fax (408) 541-6138 
sales@finisar.com 
www.finisar.com 


